Good evening gentlemen,

I'm certain you have heard from many people residing on St Anthony Road regarding the proposed new sidewalks due to the planned infrastructure improvements.

Please add me to the list of residents that <u>really doesn't want</u> to see trees removed from our neighbourhood. We moved to St Anthony ten years ago, attracted by the mature trees.

While we appreciate the "London plan" and support the accessibility goals, we believe the removal of trees for a sidewalk does not support ecology and lifestyle goals. St. Anthony Road is a private residential street with virtually no traffic. We have a wide main road, slow cars and fantastic views with lovely mature trees. We do not want them removed and replaced with tiny new trees.

With money being extremely tight, I'm certain you can find other projects requiring work in London rather than proceeding with a plan that will attract very little or no appreciation.

Thank you for your time.

Best regards, Bennoe Derksen 1183 St AnthonyRoad